
Hello students and families! Welcome to our team! The future
looks bright and we are excited about getting this year underway!
Our team includes Ms. Smith and Miss Luebbe. You will spend
half of the day learning Language Arts and Social Studies with
Ms. Smith and the other half of the day you will be learning Math
and Science with Miss Luebbe. Communication with families is
very important to us, so please contact us or the school office if
you have any questions.

Below are some tips to help you get ready for the school year:

1. Brush up on your math facts (addition, subtraction, multiplication, and division)!

2. Read, read, read! Find what types of books and stories you LOVE to read!
Come ready to share them with your classmates. In the meantime, share the story with
your parents.

3. Be prepared for class. The supplies you need for the first day of school can be found
on the Donovan Elementary website under “Student Handbook & Forms”.

A few additional supplies will be required, these are:
★ 1 1⁄2 inch binder, any color
★ Plastic Baggies
Girls, please bring quart size baggies
Boys, please bring gallon size baggies
★ Three Heavy Plastic Folders
○ One Purple
○ One Green
○ One of your choice for a take-home folder
★ A personal pencil sharpener to keep at student desks

In order for our first days to go smoothly, please have your child’s supplies removed from
the packaging, and placed into a gallon ziplock baggie labeled with your child’s name. You
may keep crayons/colored pencils in the original box.

We are excited to meet each one of you and look forward to a great year of working together as
part of our team!

More information will be given to you at our beginning of the year conferences. We are excited
to meet each one of you and look forward to working together this school year!

Your Teachers,
Ms. Smith (Language Arts and Social Studies) smith.cassandra@lebanonschools.org
Miss Luebbe (Math and Science) luebbe.kathrine@lebanonschools.org
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